Sent on behalf of Tristan McCutcheon & Harpreet Esmail...

Good afternoon Maillard Community,

Last newsletter before the winter break!

We have a fun-filled full day planned for tomorrow. Included in our scheduled events is a Pancake Breakfast!! We ask that students bring their own plate and cutlery if possible. This will reduce our dish and/or paper plate use. Thank you for your help in this regard. Students are also encouraged to join the Maillard Spirit and come dressed for Pajama Day! (Note tomorrow is a regular bell schedule day.)

Learning Updates were published yesterday via MyEd Family Portal. If you haven't already done so, please find time to access them. If you have difficulty, please email the office today or tomorrow. Otherwise, you will have to wait until after winter break on Monday, January 8<sup>th</sup>.

On behalf of the staff, we wish you all the best over the holidays. We hope you have a wonderful time with family and friends!

Take care!

Sincerely,

Mr. Tristan McCutcheon
Principal
tmccutcheon@sd43.bc.ca

Ms. Harpreet Esmail Vice-Principal hesmail@sd43.bc.ca



## Have a Wonderful **Winter Break** From the Staff of École Maillard

On the Calendar: View this year's upcoming events at Maillard School Calendar

<u>Parent Volunteering 23/24</u>: It's not too late to submit your parent volunteer documents so that you can volunteer for any afterschool sports activities or class fieldtrips.

Complete the Parent Volunteer Application e-Form & Parent Driver e-Form in the School Cash Online website <a href="https://sd43.schoolcashonline.com">https://sd43.schoolcashonline.com</a>.

You will also need to obtain your Police Information Check (CRC), using the "Request for Police Information Check for the Vulnerable Sector" form which can be found on the school website at <a href="Letter for CRC 2023 2024"><u>Letter for CRC 2023 2024</u></a>. As well as submit your Drivers Abstract from ICBC at <a href="Driver's Abstract"><u>Driver's Abstract</u></a>. (Note: we do not need your Driver Factor Report.)

Once we have the 2 completed e-Forms, the Police Information Check document and Driver's Abstract to the school office, your volunteer package will be complete for this school year!

**2023/24 Maillard Yearbook!** It's not too late to purchase your 2023/24 Yearbook! Log into your school cash online account to make your purchase!

https://sd43.schoolcashonline.com

## **Maillard PAC-**

The next hot lunch is Dominos on **Thursday**, **January 11**. This is in the first week back from winter holidays, **which means that orders need to be in by Wednesday January 3rd**. Please don't forget to get your orders in during all the holiday fun!

A second hot lunch will be offered in January from Subway on Thursday, January 25. Orders are due for that one on Wednesday January 17. A reminder email will be sent to you direct from the Munch A Lunch site, to remind you of your child's order up to 2 days prior to the Munch A Lunch day.

The next PAC meeting is **Monday**, **February 5**. All parents are welcome to attend!

Since the beginning of the school year our youth worker, Ms. Lisa, has been running an amazing program along with COBS Bread to help out some less fortunate families in our community. To help keep this wonderful program running, Ms. Lisa is looking for parent volunteers to pick up bread from COBS Bread in Suter Brook Village (Port Moody) on Thursday evenings and drop it off at the school Friday mornings. Anyone interested in helping out can email Ms. Lisa directly at <a href="mailto:lhaines@sd43.bc.ca">lhaines@sd43.bc.ca</a>.

Happy holidays! Maillard PAC

## Attachments:

~If you are receiving these notifications from Maillard Middle School, please email <u>081-secretary@sd43.bc.ca</u> stating you wish to be removed. Within 10 days of your request, you will no longer receive these emails.~